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Dear Mr Bosotti,

I am writing in relation to a topic which I believe is of interest for your
organisation and its members, namely the current prouirión governing therequirements for the filing of divisionai applications'(Rule 36 Épc).

Afterafm.ost three years,sínce Íts entry into force we are we1 aware that theintroduction of the 24-mónth time limiifor the filing oriivisionat applications isstill disputed. When this issue was addressed bylhe practitioners soon after hisarrival at the office in July 2010, the president ót tne brice committed toengage a review after sufficient experience in relation to the implementation otthe new rule had been gathered.

With a view to tackling the issue, we believe that the time has come now to starta b.road, transparent process for the reconsideration of Rule 36 eec. opén 
-'-

online consultations will be held as from March 2013 to take into consideration
I or affected parties. I would like to invite
d provide us with your assessment of
row to deal with those cases where the
to purely tactícal considerations at the
rnd of legal certainty.

Detailed information on the consultation process regarding divisional
applications can be found on the Epo's nomepagJunàéi
http://www. epo. org/raw-practice/consu rtationloirgóin j-him r.
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Please be assured that your views on the issue will be carefully considered inthe framework of the processing of the feedback received, On ttre naJii tÀereotthe EPO will decide on the course of action to be taken.

I look forward to a continued constructive and fruitful dialogue on this issue withyour Organisation and its members.

Raimund Lutz
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